

December 18, 2018

Dr. Prastawa Budi Hasanuddin University Kampus Unhas Tamalanrea, Jl Perintis Kemerdekaan KM 10 Makassar, South Sulawesi Indonesia 90245

Dear Prof. Budi,

We have conducted the 2019-20 readiness review of your institution's below listed Program Readiness Review Reports.

- Civil Engineering (Bachelor)
- Electrical Engineering (Bachelor)

The ABET Readiness Review Committee recommends that your institution **submit** the 2019-20 Request for Evaluation (RFE) for the aforementioned programs to be reviewed by ABET's Engineering Accreditation Commission (EAC) and further refine the reports for the final submission due July 1, 2019.

As there is no way to predict with absolute certainty the review team's findings and the commission's final decision, please be advised that this readiness review is not a guarantee of nor an indication of the final accreditation result likely to be rendered by the appropriate commission. Options for post Readiness Review, please refer to the information document (Page 4) posted on our website at https://www.abet.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/A039-Information-for-Programs-Requesting-Readiness-Review-3-12-2018.pdf.

Please inform us of your decision at your earliest convenience but no later than **January 10, 2019** regarding whether your institution would like to accept the above recommendation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 1 (410) 347-7736/jemmet@abet.org or my staff Sherri Hersh at sherri-hersh@abet.org if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Jane Emmet

two Eurnet

ABET Director for Accreditation Operations